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Comments: My family has owned property at the end of Holland Creek for 50 years.  First my great aunt lived

there year round and then as a child my parents bought it from her.  We lived out of state so we spent summers

at Holland.  We started in a double wide and improved our property to include a prefab house.  I understand the

importance of upgrading to accommodate modern need.  However, the proposal set forth is outrageous for a lake

this size.  The additional buildings will destroy the aesthetic quality of the lake.  The environmental impact that

would result not only from the building of these structures, but the increased traffic of guests, their trash, their

cars, their boats, their footprints, and so much more will devastate the beauty and wildlife that is so special to this

lake.  

I have grown and have children of my own.  We continue to go to Holland Lake every summer to enjoy the

beauty and remoteness of it.  Allowing a project such as this will take away from what makes Holland Lake so

special.  

Please do not let this move forward!


